Trinity Academy visits South
Africa

E]Trini’cy Academy pupils went to South Africa in the summer
and they have worked to raise money for a small rural school
there.

They visited Farmerfield in the Eastern Cape after raising
£2,500 to be used for installing electricity in the school.
Each of the pupils also took with them a Trinity Academy
schoolbag which they filled with books and gifts.

Kariega Foundation have sent the school this video by way of
thank you and to document the children’s trip.

Emma Stirling of Trinity Academy said : “I think the rest of
the staff on tour would agree with me when I say it was one of
the most rewarding experiences of the trip.”
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